
ONE DAY HANDS ON TRAINING. 21.11.24 

The Hands-on Training Program, held on November 21, 2024, successfully 
engaged 30 third-year BBA students at the Commerce Computer Lab. Hima K, 
Head of the Department, warmly welcomed participants. Ramees C, CEO of Fobel 
Education, delivered an insightful keynote on Financial Accounting and Data 
Visualization. The interactive session provided hands-on training, equipping 
students with practical skills in: 

Key Takeaways 

1. Financial accounting software applications 

2. Data visualization tools and techniques 

3. Real-time case studies and problem-solving exercises 

Students benefited from Ramees' expertise and industry insights, enhancing their 
analytical and technical skills. Rajula, a third-year BBA student, expressed sincere 
gratitude on behalf of the organizing committee, acknowledging the program's 
impact on shaping students' futures. The event concluded with a Q&A session, 
fostering a sense of community among participants. 

 

 



     

 


